

Department President Deborah Breault

Remember, Honor, Teach



National President Jane Reape

Hands that Serve Hearts that Care

VFW National Home for Children Newletter # 2 August 2022

SAVE YOUR PENNIES CONTEST

This contest will help raise funds for our Connecticut House. It will start in August and end in May. Here's is how it works:

Auxiliaries will collect any change at their meeting
Auxiliaries will bring their money/check to their District meeting
Districts will bring money/check to the Quarterly meeting and give to Dept. Treasurer
Be sure to identify the Auxiliaries and the amount donated by each Auxiliary.

In order to make it fair for the smaller Auxiliaries/Districts, I've combined them as follows:

Group 1 – District 1, 3 and 6 for a total membership of 1,053

Group 2 – District 2 and 5 for a total membership of 1,138

Group 3 – District 4 for a total membership of 1,194

Whichever group/District turns in more money at the Quarterly will win \$25 each. At the end of May 2023, I will send the total amount to the National Home for our Connecticut House.

This contest is in addition to the Health & Happiness fund.

Anne Marie Philippon, Dept. Chair 12 Baldwin Dr. Bristol, CT 06010-3005 Email: <u>ctauxvfw104@gmail.com</u> 860-387-9520